
30 May, 2000

Mr Ian Dunbaf
Committee Secretary
Standing Committee on Environment and Heritage
House of Representatives
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Mr Dunbaf,

I have attached a submission in response to the House of Representatives
Standing Committee on Environment and Heritage Inquiry regarding Public
Good Conservation - Impact on environmental measures imposed on
landholders.  In addition, I have sent an electronic version of this submission
by an attachment to an email message.

I would be pleased to appear before the committee to present our evidence.

If you any queries about my submission please contact me by the above
telephone number or alternatively by email.  My email address is
amoran@ipa.org.au.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Alan Moran
Director of Deregulation Unit


